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Robert Valencia currently serves as the Chairman of the Pascua Yaqui Tribe. Mr. Valencia started his 
career in politics in the late 1970’s, before the Pascua Yaqui Tribe received federal recognition. He was a 
member of the Pascua Yaqui Association from 1977-1980 serving as the Interim Councilman. Since the 
year 2000, Mr. Valencia has had the honor to serve on Pascua Yaqui Tribal Council.  
 
Mr. Valencia is a University of Arizona graduate and considers himself a lifelong learner who has a strong 
passion for creating and sustaining a diverse economic future for the Pascua Yaqui Tribe and it’s 
community members.  
 
 

 
 


